
Memory Garden Memorial Service 
The 2019 Memory Garden Memorial Service was 

well attended. This annual event gathers family 

and friends  in remembering a lot of folks who 

have gone before us. Please take the time to 

check out the garden planted with several flowers 

planted to honor them. A very special THANK 

YOU to all of you who showed up and also to those 

who helped make this event a success. 

Thank You! Your pride in your Home Away from 

Home is what makes this place SO special. I truly 

feel like I am a part of a much larger family since 

moving into camp! The community atmosphere 

along with a general helpfulness is second to none. 
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Lost: We had one of our furry campers lose 

something off from his collar on one of his walks 

around the campground recently. It is a small 

metal tag with “Brossard” on it. If you happen to 

see this in your travels, bring it to the office so 

it can be reunited with its owner. 

Found: This was found down by 

the lake by the Boat access area 

the other day, what are the 

chances of reuniting it with its 

owner? I know it’s not much of a 

thing, but I’m sure it has special 

meaning for someone. 

Happy Birthday! 
Birthday greeting this week go out to: 

 5/28: Louis Derksen 

 5/31: Eric Gadway 

 6/2: Mike Arbour 

 6/3: Joan Reid / June Bennette 

 6/4: Jessie Smith 

Happy Anniversary! 
Anniversary greetings this week go out to: 

 6/3: Joan & Rene Reid (57) 

Newsletter Content If you have anything to 

add to the newsletter, please either drop it by 

the office or e-mail it to tm@momot.com by 

Monday mornings. Birthdays? Anniversaries? 



Weekend Events: 
Friday May 31st: 

 8:00pm:Texas Hold-em-

Anyone 16 years of age 

and older is welcome to play. There is a 

$15.00 buy in. Canadian money is accepted. 

Everyone is welcome to come try your luck 

and show off your poker face! This will be 

held in the Clubhouse 

 7:00 pm: Horseshoes with Harold Seymour 

Everyone is welcome to come and join in the 

fun. Located at the horseshoe pits near the 

clubhouse. 

Saturday June 1st: 

 50/50: The 50/50 sellers will be going door 

to door Saturday morning. Last week’s 

winner was Debbie Viau who collected 

$289.50 - Who will win it this week? 

 8:30pm Opening Dance 

Come on out and put your 

dancing shoes on and let 

loose at this Dance  with 

the band KTK to kick off 

our season of FUN! 

Sunday June 2nd: 

 6:30pm: Darts - Come and join the fun  for 

a friendly game or just come and watch and 

visit with old friends 

Movie Night Volunteers Needed - The 

Blue Haven Activities Committee are looking 

for someone that may be interested in taking 

over the Thursday Kid’s Movie night in the Club 

House.  This would be for the months of July 

and August and does not necessarily  have to 

be every Thursday.  Once every two weeks 

would be great.  If you are interested please 

contact Tim in the office and he will advise the 

committee. Thank you. 

Darts Update - Last week we had 14 players 

join in the fun! Charlie took High score for the 

guys with 120 and Linda took High score for 

the ladies with 128. The winning team was 

Charlie, Squatch, and Carol. Charlie was also 

the High/Low winner! 

SPECIAL EVENT AT BLUE HAVEN  

Imagine yourself at age 25 and 

standing on stage at a BLIND 

AUDITION for The Voice. You 

find yourself staring at the 

BACK of the heads of the ROCK 

STAR judges - including: Kelly 

Clarkson, Adam Levine, Blake 

Shelton, and John Legend. Your 

heart is beating out of your chest as you start to 

sing “Beautiful Crazy” wondering if it will be 

enough but even before you get to the chorus, 

Adam Levine and Kelly Clarkson both spin their 

chairs around! This was just the beginning for 

Andrew Jannakos from Flowery Branch, Georgia. 

Along the way being coached by Adam Levine, he 

got quite far before being eliminated in some of 

the later rounds of this season. Andrew comes 

from a large Greek and Italian family where 

everyone loves to sing. Three years ago, he tried 

an open mic night and convinced himself to take 

music more seriously. He planned to move to 

Nashville, but two weeks before the move, his 

father and grandmother were each diagnosed with 

cancer. Andrew immediately abandoned his plans 

and stayed home to prioritize his family. Soon 

after, Andrew met his girlfriend, Katie, and her 

two-year-old son. Andrew strives to be a good role 

model for his girlfriend's son and to make his 

family proud by performing on "The Voice." With 

some special thanks to a lot of people, Andrew will 

be here to perform for our Blue Haven Family on 

Saturday JUNE 15th at 8pm in the Clubhouse - 

this could be a ONCE-IN-A-LIFETIME opportuni-

ty for some of us so come on out and show your 

support for this young artist with a VERY bright 

future. 


